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Dear Mr. Toole: 

The College of Arts and Sciences 

NEW ORLEANS 18 

March 12, 1958 

May I offer my congratulations on your recent election 
to Phi Beta Kappa? If your experience is typical, this honor, 
unlike some undergraduate goals, is one that will not become smaller 
in the perspective of later years. 
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Yours sincerely, 

~e 
William Pee~ 
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